Dear Parents/Carers,
We are writing to inform you of some of the exciting activities your child has been participating in during this term. The children have enjoyed our topic ‘Autumn’ where they have had the opportunity to explore leaves, conkers and pine cones, develop our fine motor skills through threading and carried out lots of painting!!
Below are some photos of the children enjoying some of these tasks. We look forward to completing many more fun activities after half term.
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Donations
We would be grateful for any of the following items….
· Spare clothes
· Underwear such as pants/knickers/socks
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Wet wipes
· Shaving foam, salt, flour for mark making activities.





This term we have be focussing on developing language and communication.
Children have been given symbol keyrings that have a selection of symbols such as ‘help’, ‘more’ and ‘drink’.  Over half term please ensure you are encouraging your child to use their symbols to express their needs.
Don’t forget to model symbol exchanges (see the website for a video!!) and remember to model language.






As you may know we have a class page on our website.  Click this link to find it.  Here you will find information and photos.
http://www.llantrisantprimary.co.uk/dosbarth-porffor.html
We also use Twitter a lot. Follow us
@Llantrisantpri
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